
Greenwood, Carol

From: Gibson, Kathy -

Sent: Friday, May 21, 2010 12:18 PM
To: Uhle, Jennifer
Subject: Re: SOARCA NUREG - version for ACRS review

I called but you had left for lunch. Everyone but Charlie and Jason believe rev 2 is a much better document than rev 1 and
we believe that removal of the exec summary and addition of the results section from the exec summary to the summary
document is a good change and further strengthens the document. The part of the exec summary we took out is too long
and duplicative, and the part we moved is good info that doesn't appear anywhere else in the NUREG and makes the
Summary document better/stronger.

Charlie and jason keep objecting because they haven't reviewed it. They need to review it today (we can send it Monday).
The redline version is very easy to review in a couple hours tops.

I don't support sending a document we know is substandard to ACRS when a better version is available.

I need to talk to you about the slides too. I will try to connect by phone sometime today. But I recommend we schedule
Charlie to do a prebrief for us, the one for Brian was cancelled and I think we need to hear what he's going to say.

From: Uhle, Jennifer
To: Schaperow, Jason
Cc: Gibson, Kathy; Yerokun, Jimi; Tinkler, Charles; Elkins, Scott
Sent: Fri May 21 11:50:22 2010
Subject: RE: SOARCA NUREG - version for ACRS review

I am reviewing it now,

From: Schaperow, Jason
Sent: Friday, May 21, 2010 11:36 AM
To: Uhle, Jennifer
Cc: Gibson, Kathy; Yerokun, Jimi; Tinkler, Charles; Elkins, Scott
Subject: SOARCA NUREG - version for ACRS review

Hi Jennifer,

On Tuesday, Scott Elkins sent Hossein Nourbakhsh the SOARCA NUREG (Rev 1) for ACRS review in
preparation for the June 21 ACRS meeting on SOARCA.

This morning, Scott called me. He is off today,. but he wanted to let me know that Kathy and he developed a
version of the SOARCA NUREG (Rev 2) for the ACRS to review instead of Rev 1. Rev 2 differs from Rev 1 in
at least 3 ways:
-the Executive Summary has been removed
-part of the Executive Summary has been appended to the end of the NUREG as a new chapter (Chapter 6)
-Sandia has made other changes in response to NRC staff comments

Scott asked me to check with you regarding whether you want us to proceed with sending Rev 2 to Hossein

Nourbakhsh today.

Please note that Jimi is not in today, and neither Charlie nor I have reviewed Rev 2.

Thanks,
Jason
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